CITY OF GRAND HAVEN
519 WASHINGTON AVENUE
GRAND HAVEN, MICHIGAN

616-842-3210

HISTORIC CONSERVATION DISTRICT COMMISSION

NOTICE OF CANCELLED MEETING

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the regular meeting of the Historic Conservation District Commission
scheduled on Wednesday, April 23, 2025 is cancelled due to lack of Quorum.

This notice is posted pursuant to the Open Meetings Act. If you have any questions regarding this
notice, please contact Brian Urquhart, Liaison of the Historic Conservation District Commission, at
616-847-4888 or by email at mangel@grandhaven.org .

Maria Boersma
City Clerk

DATED: Wednesday, April 23, 2025
POSTED: Wednesday, April 23, 2025



